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Scheduled Meetings

and Dates to Remember

MARCH – COMMUNITY SERVICE MONTH

March 7 .......................... Mike Baker: Boys & Girls Club update

March 14...........Mike Neben: Anaheim Community Foundation

March 21.................................... Guest Speaker: William Mills,

OC Water District projects

March 28 Guest Speaker: Gordon Dillow, OC Register columnist

on his visit to US Marines in Iraq

APRIL – MAGAZINE MONTH

April 2 (Saturday) ....... District Assembly; Chapman Univ.; 8-12

April 4 ............................................................ Speech Contest

April 11 ........................ Guest Speaker: Geoff Greed: Volunteer

opportunities through the City of Anaheim

April 18 .................................... Paul Andresen: YMCA Update

April 23 (Sat) ........................... Paint Your Heart Out Prep Day

April 25 . Guest Speaker: Andrea Manas on Leadership Anaheim

May 7 (Sat) ............................. Paint Your Heart Out Paint Day

The Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly SqueakThe Weekly Squeak

Meeting

Highlights

A Timely Event Indeed!

Over 21 club members were in

attendance!

Not every club

president gets

this honor!

President .............................................................. Evan Goldschlag

President-Elect .............................................................. Lucille Kring

Vice President ........................................................... Paul Andresen

Secretary ................................................................ Mac McDougall

Treasurer .......................................................................Greg Smith

Sgt at Arms .....................................................................  Keely Hall

Club Service Chair ................ Jim Tripp (Backup Chair- Larry Tarpley)

Membership Chair ........................................................Norm Buben

Vocation Service Chair ...... Sara French (Backup Chair - Rick Solberg)

Comm Svc Chair ..... Clarissa Bartolini-Aragon (Backup -Teddi Boston)

International Srvc Chair ......... Mike Neben (Backup Chair - Phil Krum)

Foundation Chair ............... John Karczynski (Backup - Jack Jackson)

Program Coordinator ................................................. Michael Baker

Historian ................................................................. Mac McDougall

Introducing our Board of Directors
for 2005-06

As you can see already, there’s not a lot of room for text in this

issue as it’s one big photo-op. But how wonderful that we have

so much going on . . . and an on-site photographer there to capture

the moments. (Thank you, Norm!)

President Vic read a wonderful letter from the Anaheim Community

Foundation & Community Service Dept. thanking us for our $1,000

donation. A Rotary Club in Argentina emailed us an open invitation

to visit and play golf . . . and since Dick Butler wasn’t at this week’s

meeting–and it’s always fun to pick on him–a motion was made to

send Dick; however, we’re not sure if it’s a round-trip ticket!

Lane Calvert reported on the District Governor’s dinner at the

O’Connell’s home, which went very well. Attending were

representatives from Australia, Iceland, Argentina (Dick Butler’s golf

buddy?), Zimbabwe, and New Zealand.

Teddy Boston announced this year’s Paint Your Heart Out project

was in need of a Capt. and Co-Capt.; without hestitating, Jose

Velasco and Mac McDougall stepped up to the plate. Thank you,

guys!

And thank you, Trent Adams, for the great Craft Talk!
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Rotary’s
Four-Way Test

of the things we think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it BUILD GOODWILL
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL
to all concerned?
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A Timely Event . . . continued

 If a dog was the teacher you would learn stuff like:

•  When loved ones come home, always run

    to greet them.

•  Never pass up the opportunity to go for a

       joyride.

•  Allow the experience of fresh air and the

     wind in your face to be pure ecstasy.

•  When it’s in your best interest, practice

obedience.

• Let others know when they’ve invaded your territory.

• Take naps.

• Stretch before rising.

• Run, romp and play daily.

• Thrive on attention and let people touch you.

• Avoid biting when a simple growl will do.

• On warm days, stop to lie on your back on the grass.

• On hot days, drink lots of water and lie under a shady tree.

• When you’re happy, dance around and wag your entire body.

• No matter how often you’re scolded, don’t buy into the guilt

thing and pout – run right back and make friends.

• Delight in the simple joy of a long walk.

• Eat with gusto and enthusiasm. Stop when you have had

enough.

• Be loyal. Never pretend to be something you’re not.

• If what you want lies buried, dig until you find it.

• When someone is having a bad day, be silent, sit close by

and nuzzle them gently.

Food for Thought . . .

A beautiful, framed certificate

(above) from the City of

Anaheim recognizing our

efforts; and the handsome

brass plaque (at right), which will be read by thousands (no, millions)

of visitors from near and far who visit the Anaheim Resort area.

“Dear friends and distinguished

guests . . .”

A sincere thank you Mike Baker and Evan Goldschlag for

your steadfast efforts in making our Centennial

Clock a reality!


